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March 30, 2021

To Whom It May Concern,

I am happy to serve as a reference for the foundation, Rose of the Heart, in Bulgaria.

Rose of the Heart is highly professional foundation to work with in the area of intercountry adoption.
We have worked with Rose of the Heart for several years. They are extremely dependable, ethical and
diligent in their work with the children and the families we send them from our agency. I meet with
them on a regular basis and we are always able to work through any problem or situation we face
together. Rose of the Heart is an extremely dependable and reliable partner. They keep abreast of the
ever-evolving atmosphere of intercountry adoption laws and regulations in both Bulgaria and the USA
with the Hague as the guide. They have an excellent professional relationship with the Ministry. The
information they provide on the legally adoptable children is excellent.

One of our best decisions was to begin working with Rose of the Heart years ago and we have never
regretted it.

I highly recommend Rose of the Heart. Please do not hesitate to contact me if you have further
questions or concerns.

Sincerely,

ebo
Executive Director
Children’s House International
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